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Comments: I'm in favor of any huts that will be open to the public for use.    My understanding is that one of the

huts would be built by a snowmobile group and open to anyone --- that's great.

 

It seems the other three huts would belong to commercial guide services and only be for their use.   That's

bogus: they should not be allowed to do this on public land.     I'm strongly against any huts being built on public

land that are for the sole use of commercial guide services and not shared with the public.

 

 


